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Human Oddities
If one commits a crime do they both go to jail? What if one is dates a
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male and the other dates a female? How many seats do they buy on a
plane? Can they read the thoughts in one another's brain? With eight
limbs are they an octopus by definition? At the movies do they pay 2
admissions? If they share a butt who decides when to Poo? If one of
them dies does the other die too? If one gets pregnant are they both
the kid's mom? Will they ever find two dates for the prom? What If one
gets into college and the other does not? What happens if just one
wants to tie the knot? Do they need one passport or two? If one wants
to have sex what does the other one do? Do they both get paralyzed if
they share the same spine? Do they both get drunk if just one drinks
wine?

This Body's Not Big Enough for Both of Us
A collection of short works focuses on a central theme of the human
body as a landscape, in a volume that relates the experiences of such
characters as separated conjoined twins, drag queens, and hospital
orderlies. A first collection. Original.

The Sex Lives of Siamese Twins
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A practical, comprehensive guide to the special needs of infants and
neonates undergoing anesthesia.

The Man Who Would Be Queen
A groundbreaking study of twins brings together the latest scientific
research and case studies to explore the complexities of human
behavior and development as it examines such topics as twins separated
at birth, pseudotwins, the loss of a twin, the implications of new
fertility drugs, and more. 10,000 first printing. Tour.

Conjoined Twins
Here is the unforgettable story of the Binewskis, a circus-geek family
whose matriarch and patriarch have bred their own exhibit of human
oddities (with the help of amphetamine, arsenic, and radioisotopes).
Their offspring include Arturo the Aquaboy, who has flippers for limbs
and a megalomaniac ambition worthy of Genghis Khan . . . Iphy and
Elly, the lissome Siamese twins . . . albino hunchback Oly, and the
outwardly normal Chick, whose mysterious gifts make him the family’s
most precious—and dangerous—asset. As the Binewskis take their act
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across the backwaters of the U.S., inspiring fanatical devotion and
murderous revulsion; as its members conduct their own Machiavellian
version of sibling rivalry, Geek Love throws its sulfurous light on
our notions of the freakish and the normal, the beautiful and the
ugly, the holy and the obscene. Family values will never be the same.

The Phantom Twin
An investigation of some of the most contentious debates of our time,
Galileo's Middle Finger describes Alice Dreger's experiences on the
front lines of scientific controversy, where for two decades she has
worked as an advocate for victims of unethical research while also
defending the right of scientists to pursue challenging research into
human identities. Dreger's own attempts to reconcile academic freedom
with the pursuit of justice grew out of her research into the
treatment of people born intersex (formerly called hermaphrodites).
Among the subjects she covers in the book are the anthropologist
Napoleon Chagnon, falsely accused in a bestselling book of committing
genocide against a South American tribe; the psychologist Michael
Bailey, accused of abusing transgender women; and the evolutionary
biologist E. O. Wilson, accused of fomenting rightwing ideas about
human nature. Galileo's Middle Finger describes Dreger's long and
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harrowing journey back and forth between the two camps for which she
felt equal empathy: social justice warriors and researchers determined
to put truth before politics.

Conjoined Twins
Must children born with socially challenging anatomies have their
bodies changed because others cannot be expected to change their
minds? One of Us views conjoined twinning and other "abnormalities"
from the point of view of people living with such anatomies, and
considers these issues within the larger historical context of
anatomical politics. Anatomy matters, Alice Domurat Dreger tells us,
because the senses we possess, the muscles we control, and the
resources we require to keep our bodies alive limit and guide what we
experience in any given context. Her deeply thought-provoking and
compassionate work exposes the breadth and depth of that context--the
extent of the social frame upon which we construct the "normal." In
doing so, the book calls into question assumptions about anatomy and
normality, and transforms our understanding of how we are all
intricately and inextricably joined.
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One of Us
A young woman is haunted by the ghost of her conjoined twin, in Lisa
Brown's The Phantom Twin, a sweetly spooky graphic novel set in a turnof-the-century sideshow. Isabel and Jane are the Extraordinary Peabody
Sisters, conjoined twins in a traveling carnival freak show—until an
ambitious surgeon tries to separate them and fails, causing Jane's
death. Isabel has lost an arm and a leg but gained a ghostly
companion: Her dead twin is now her phantom limb. Haunted, altered,
and alone for the first time, can Isabel build a new life that's truly
her own?

Am I Normal Yet?
In this powerful, unforgettable memoir, acclaimed novelist Darin
Strauss examines the far-reaching consequences of the tragic moment
that has shadowed his whole life. In his last month of high school, he
was behind the wheel of his dad's Oldsmobile, driving with friends,
heading off to play mini-golf. Then: a classmate swerved in front of
his car. The collision resulted in her death. With piercing insight
and stark prose, Darin Strauss leads us on a deeply personal,
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immediate, and emotional journey—graduating high school, going away to
college, starting his writing career, falling in love with his future
wife, becoming a father. Along the way, he takes a hard look at loss
and guilt, maturity and accountability, hope and, at last, acceptance.
The result is a staggering, uplifting tour de force. Look for special
features inside, including an interview with Colum McCann. Join the
Circle for author chats and more. RandomHouseReadersCircle.com From
the Trade Paperback edition.

Conjoined Twins
Laura Lam's adult sci-fi debut False Hearts: Two formerly conjoined
sisters are ensnared in a murderous plot involving psychoactive drugs,
shared dreaming, organized crime, and a sinister cult. Raised in the
closed cult of Mana's Hearth and denied access to modern technology,
conjoined sisters Taema and Tila dream of a life beyond the walls of
the compound. When the heart they share begins to fail, the twins
escape to San Francisco, where they are surgically separated and given
new artificial hearts. From then on they pursue lives beyond anything
they could have previously imagined. Ten years later, Tila returns one
night to the twins' home in the city, terrified and covered in blood,
just before the police arrive and arrest her for murder--the first
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homicide by a civilian in decades. Tila is suspected of involvement
with the Ratel, a powerful crime syndicate that deals in the flow of
Zeal, a drug that allows violent minds to enact their darkest desires
in a terrifying dreamscape. Taema is given a proposition: go
undercover as her sister and perhaps save her twin's life. But during
her investigation Taema discovers disturbing links between the twins'
past and their present. Once unable to keep anything from each other,
the sisters now discover the true cost of secrets.

Half a Life
In a small town, as high school graduation approaches, two conjoined
sisters must weigh the importance of their dreams as individuals
against the risk inherent in the surgery that has the potential to
separate them forever.

Mütter Museum of the College of Physicians of Philadelphia
Gay. Straight. Or lying. Itâ€™s as simple and straightforward as black
or white, right? Or is there a gray area, where the definitions of sex
and gender become blurred or entirely refocused with the deft and
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practiced use of a surgeonâ€™s knife? For some, the concept of gender
â€" the very idea we have of ourselves as either male or female beings
â€" is neither simple nor straightforward. Written by cutting-edge
researcher and sex expert J. Michael Bailey, The Man Who Would Be
Queen is a frankly controversial, intensely poignant, and boldly
forthright book about sex and gender. Based on his original research,
Baileyâ€™s book is grounded firmly in science. But as he demonstrates,
science doesnâ€™t always deliver predictable or even comfortable
answers. Indeed, much of what he has to say will be sure to generate
as many questions as it does answers. Are gay men genuinely more
feminine than other men? And do they really prefer to be hairdressers
rather than lumberjacks? Are all male transsexuals women trapped in
menâ€™s bodies â€" or are some of them men who are just plain turned
on by the idea of becoming a woman? And how much of a role do biology
and genetics play in sexual orientation? But while Baileyâ€™s science
is provocative, it is the portraits of the boys and men who struggle
with these questions â€" and often with anger, fear, and hurt feelings
â€" that will move you. You will meet Danny, an eight-year old boy
whose favorite game is playing house and who yearns to dress up as a
princess for Halloween. And Martin, an expert makeup artist who was
plagued by inner turmoil as a youth but is now openly homosexual and
has had many men as sex partners. And Kim, a strikingly sexy
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transsexual who still has a penis and works as a dancer and a call
girl for men who like she-males while she awaits sex reassignment
surgery. These and other stories make it clear that there are men â€"
and men who become women â€" who want only to understand themselves
and the society that makes them feel like outsiders. That there are
parents, friends, and families that seek answers to confusing and
complicated questions. And that there are researchers who hope one day
to grasp the very nature of human sexuality. As the striking cover
image â€" a distinctly muscular and obviously male pair of legs posed
in a pair of low-heeled pumps â€" makes clear, the concept of gender,
the very idea we have of ourselves as either male or female beings, is
neither simple nor straightforward for some.

Mindmelding
When two human ova fail to fully separate during pregnancy, the result
is conjoined twins. The twins may be connected by ligament, bone, or
just flesh, and they often share organs, but what captures most
people’s interest is whether the twins share sensations, thoughts and
even souls. This encyclopedia presents entries on conjoined twins
throughout history, the biological causes and effects of twins being
born conjoined, and ethical issues such as self-support and separation
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surgery. It also includes entries on the modern standardized
terminology used when discussing conjoined twins, the categories into
which conjoined twins have been sorted, doctors past and present who
have performed separation surgeries, and hospitals, such as Children’s
Hospital of Philadelphia, that are known for the separation of
conjoined twins. This book even covers fraudulent conjoined twins and
fictional ones in books written by such authors as Mark Twain,
Vladimir Nabakov, and Katherine Dunn. Other entries cover relevant
films, websites, and institutions.

Gemini
In Lori Lansens’ astonishing second novel, readers come to know and
love two of the most remarkable characters in Canadian fiction. Rose
and Ruby are twenty-nine-year-old conjoined twins. Born during a
tornado to a shocked teenaged mother in the hospital at Leaford,
Ontario, they are raised by the nurse who helped usher them into the
world. Aunt Lovey and her husband, Uncle Stash, are middle-aged and
with no children of their own. They relocate from the town to the
drafty old farmhouse in the country that has been in Lovey’s family
for generations. Joined to Ruby at the head, Rose’s face is pulled to
one side, but she has full use of her limbs. Ruby has a beautiful
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face, but her body is tiny and she is unable to walk. She rests her
legs on her sister’s hip, rather like a small child or a doll. In
spite of their situation, the girls lead surprisingly separate lives.
Rose is bookish and a baseball fan. Ruby is fond of trash TV and has a
passion for local history. Rose has always wanted to be a writer, and
as the novel opens, she begins to pen her autobiography. Here is how
she begins: I have never looked into my sister’s eyes. I have never
bathed alone. I have never stood in the grass at night and raised my
arms to a beguiling moon. I’ve never used an airplane bathroom. Or
worn a hat. Or been kissed like that. I’ve never driven a car. Or
slept through the night. Never a private talk. Or solo walk. I’ve
never climbed a tree. Or faded into a crowd. So many things I’ve never
done, but oh, how I’ve been loved. And, if such things were to be, I’d
live a thousand lives as me, to be loved so exponentially. Ruby, with
her marvellous characteristic logic, points out that Rose’s
autobiography will have to be Ruby’s as well — and how can she trust
Rose to represent her story accurately? Soon, Ruby decides to chime in
with chapters of her own. The novel begins with Rose, but eventually
moves to Ruby’s point of view and then switches back and forth.
Because the girls face in slightly different directions, neither can
see what the other is writing, and they don’t tell each other either.
The reader is treated to sometimes overlapping stories told in two
Page 12/32

Online PDF One Of Us Conjoined Twins And The Future Of Normal
wonderfully distinct styles. Rose is given to introspection and
secrecy. Ruby’s style is "tell-all" — frank and decidedly sweet. We
learn of their early years as the town "freaks" and of Lovey’s and
Stash’s determination to give them as normal an upbringing as
possible. But when we meet them, both Lovey and Stash are dead, the
girls have moved back into town, and they’ve received some ominous
news. They are on the verge of becoming the oldest surviving
craniopagus (joined at the head) twins in history, but the question of
whether they’ll live to celebrate their thirtieth birthday is suddenly
impossible to answer. In Rose and Ruby, Lori Lansens has created two
precious characters, each distinct and loveable in their very
different ways, and has given them a world in Leaford that rings
absolutely true. The girls are unforgettable. The Girls is nothing
short of a tour de force.

One of Us
Apple and Rain
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The Girls
Cutting for Stone
In this important and controversial new book, William Hirstein argues
that it is possible for one person to directly experience the
conscious states of another, by way of what he calls mindmelding.
Drawing on a range of research from neuroscience, psychology, and
philosophy, he presents a highly original new account of
consciousness.

Inseparable
"Joss Whedoncan't possibly write All The Things That Are Kind Of Like
This. So hallelujah that Edgar Cantero - a Barcelona native whose
first language is Spanish, but who spits pop-culture in English like
the savviest geek in, say, Sheboygan posting on Tumblr - is writing
some of them."--The Austin Chronicle From the New York Times
bestselling author of Meddling Kids comes a mind-blowing, genderbending, genre-smashing romp through the entire pantheon of action and
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noir. It is also a bold, tautly crafted novel about family, being
weird, and claiming your place in your own crazy story. In a dingy
office in Fisherman's Wharf, the glass panel in the door bears the
names of A. Kimrean and Z. Kimrean. Private Eyes. Behind the door
there is only one desk, one chair, one scrawny androgynous P.I. in a
tank top and skimpy waistcoat. A.Z., as they are collectively known,
are twin brother and sister. He's pure misanthropic logic, she's wild
hedonistic creativity. The Kimreans have been locked in mortal battle
since they were in uterowhich is tricky because they, very literally,
share one single body. That's right. One body, two pilots. The mystery
and absurdity of how Kimrean functions, and how they subvert every
plotline, twist, explosion, and gunshot--and confuse every cop,
neckless thug, cartel boss, ninja, and femme fatale--in the book is
pure Cantero magic. Someone is murdering the sons of the ruthless drug
cartel boss known as the Lyon in the biggest baddest town in
California--San Carnal. The notorious A.Z. Kimrean must go to the sinsoaked, palm-tree-lined streets of San Carnal, infiltrate the Lyon's
inner circle, and find out who is targeting his heirs, and while they
are at it, rescue an undercover cop in too deep, deal with a plucky
young stowaway, and stop a major gang war from engulfing California.
They'll face every plot device and break every rule Elmore Leonard
wrote before they can crack the case, if they don't kill each other
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(themselves) first. This Body's Not Big Enough for Both of Us is a
brilliantly subversive and comic thriller celebrating noir detectives,
Die Hard, Fast & Furious, and the worst case of sibling rivalry, that
can only come from the mind of Edgar Cantero.

Breathe
The lives and loves of Daisy and Violet Hilton follows the poignant
life story of twin sisters who were literally joined at the hip, set
against the tumultuous backdrop of America during the first half of
the 20th century. Daisy and Violet and an unforgettable cast of showbusiness characters come alive on the pages of this carefully
researched and sensitively written biography. Reviews "Jensen's book
is a testament to the fickleness of the entertainment world." -Tampa
Bay Tribune "It is an affecting story, gently and honestly told
without frills, without sensation. In Jensen's hands, the twins are
always human, individuals, never freaks joined at the hips as the
world saw them after their birth in 1908. . . Here, their story is
pure." -Milwaukee Journal Sentinel

Chang and Eng Reconnected
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Shortlisted for the YA Book Prize 2016, this is a very curious tale
indeed . . . Out of the blue arrives an exotic young woman from a
foreign land. Fearless and strong, 'Princess' Caraboo rises above the
suspicions of the wealthy family who take her in. But who is the real
Caraboo? In a world where it seems everyone is playing a role, could
she be an ordinary girl with a tragic past? Is she a confidence
trickster? Or is she the princess everyone wants her to be? This the
tale of the ultimate historical hustle, steeped in delectable romance.
Whoever Caraboo turns out to be, she will steal your heart . . .

Mobituaries
When Lucy Brennan, a Miami Beach personal-fitness trainer, disarms an
apparently crazed gunman, the police and the breaking-news cameras are
not far behind. Within hours, Lucy becomes a hero. The solitary eyewitness, the depressed and overweight Lena Sorenson, thrilled by
Lucy's heroism and decisiveness, becomes obsessed with the trainer and
enrolls as a client at her Bodysculpt gym. It quickly becomes clear
that Lena is more interested in Lucy's body than her own, and a
budding fatal attraction takes hold. However, it's when Lucy imprisons
Lena, and can't stop thinking about the sex lives of Siamese twins,
that the real problems start. In Lucy and Lena, Irvine Welsh has
Page 17/32

Online PDF One Of Us Conjoined Twins And The Future Of Normal
created two of his most memorable female protagonists, and one of the
most bizarre, sadomasochistic folie à deux in contemporary fiction.
The Sex Lives of Siamese Twins taps into two great obsessions of our
time--how we look and where we live--and tells a story so subversive
and dark it blacks out the Florida sun.

The Curious Tale of the Lady Caraboo
"An extraordinary achievement Accessible to any practitioner who
encounters a set of conjoined twins." -- Human Genetics "It is the
sheer volume of detail and the most complete reference material on
this subject ever compiled that make this work definitive and will
mark it as the single best reference source on conjoined twins for the
foreseeable future." -- Doody's Book Review Service

Conjoined Twins in Black and White
One of Us views conjoined twinning and other "abnormalities" from the
point of view of people living with such anatomies, and considers
these issues within the larger historical context of anatomical
politics. This deeply thought-provoking and compassionate work exposes
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the extent of the social frame upon which we construct the "normal."

Chang and Eng
‘Do yourself a favour and read this wonderful book’ Scotsman Based on
the true story of conjoined Russian twins, Masha and Dasha
Krivoshlyapova, The Less You Know the Sounder You Sleep is a tale of
survival and self-determination, innocence and lies.

Essentials of Anesthesia for Infants and Neonates
'A high-spirited celebration of black sisterhood. Brims with humor,
outrageousness, and affection' - Publishers Weekly

The Lives and Loves of Daisy and Violet Hilton
Zlata and Srebra are 12-year-old twins conjoined at the head. It is
1984 and they live in Skopje, which will one day be the capital of
Macedonia but is currently a part of Yugoslavia.A Spare Life tells the
story of their childhood, from their only friend Roze to their
neighbor Bogdan, so poor that he one day must eat his pet rabbit.
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Treated as freaks and outcasts--even by their own family--the twins
just want to be normal girls. But after an incident that almost
destroys their bond as sisters, they fly to London, determined to be
surgically separated. Will this be their liberation, or only more
tightly ensnare them? At once extraordinary and quotidian,A Spare Life
is a chronicle of two girls who are among the first generation to come
of age under democracy in Eastern Europe. Written in touching prose by
an author who is also a master poet, it is a saga about families,
sisterhood, immigration, and the occult influences that shape a life.
Funny, poignant, dark, and sharply observed, Zlata and Srebra reveal
an existence where even the simplest of actions is unlike any we've
ever experienced.

Sister, Sister
Conjoined twins Owen and Porter Jamison, inhabiting one body with two
heads, one torso, and two very different hearts, find their tentative
bond threatened when Owen discovers that he is gay, which nearly
destroys Porter's marriage as a complicated romantic rectangle
develops. Original.
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Hermaphrodites and the Medical Invention of Sex
When oxygen levels plunge in a treeless world, a state lottery decides
which lucky few will live inside the Pod. Everyone else will slowly
suffocate. Be left breathless by this gripping, zeitgeist dystopian
thriller

Galileo's Middle Finger
When Apple's mother returns after eleven years of absence, Apple feels
almost whole again. In order to heal completely, her mother will have
to answer one burning question: Why did she abandon her? But just like
the stormy Christmas Eve when she left, her mother's homecoming is
bittersweet. It's only when Apple meets her younger sister, Rainsomeone more lost than she is- that she begins to see things for how
they really are, allowing Apple to discover something that might help
her to feel truly whole again. From the author of the acclaimed The
Weight of Water comes a beautifully-crafted, moving novel about
family, betrayal, and the ultimate path to healing.

The Less You Know The Sounder You Sleep
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In this "excellent" portrait of America's famed nineteenth-century
Siamese twins, celebrated biographer Yunte Huang discovers in the
conjoined lives of Chang and Eng Bunker (1811-1874) a trenchant
"comment on the times in which we live" (Wall Street Journal).
"Uncovering ironies, paradoxes and examples of how Chang and Eng
subverted what Leslie Fiedler called 'the tyranny of the normal' "
(BBC), Huang depicts the twins' implausible route to assimilation
after their "discovery" in Siam by a British merchant in 1824 and
arrival in Boston as sideshow curiosities in 1829. Their climb from
subhuman, freak-show celebrities to rich, southern gentry who profited
from entertaining the Jacksonian mobs; their marriage to two white
sisters, resulting in twenty-one children; and their owning of slaves,
is here not just another sensational biography but an "extraordinary"
(New York Times), Hawthorne-like excavation of America's historical
penchant for tyrannizing the other--a tradition that, as Huang
reveals, becomes inseparable from American history itself.

First Person Plural
Three women. Three generations. Three secrets. Katie's life is falling
apart: her best friend thinks she's a freak, her mother, Caroline,
controls every aspect of her life, and her estranged grandmother,
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Mary, appears as if out of nowhere. Mary has dementia and needs lots
of care, and when Katie starts putting together Mary's life story,
secrets and lies are uncovered: Mary's illegitimate baby, her zest for
life and freedom and men; the way she lived her life to the full yet
suffered huge sacrifices along the way. As the relationship between
Mary and Caroline is explored, Katie begins to understand her own
mother's behavior, and from that insight, the terrors about her
sexuality, her future, and her younger brother are all put into
perspective. Funny, sad, honest, and wise, this powerful
multigenerational novel from international bestseller Jenny Downham
celebrates life like no book before.

A Spare Life
Evie, Amber and Lottie: three girls facing down tough issues with the
combined powers of friendship, feminism and cheesy snacks. Both
hilarious and heart-rending, this is Evie’s no-holds-barred story of
struggling to live a “normal” teen life in the grip of OCD, from the
acclaimed author of The Manifesto on How to be Interesting. Read the
first chapter of Holly Bourne’s next book, How Hard Can Love Be? –
EXCLUSIVE to the ebook. "An involving look at feminism, friendship and
the secrets we hide even from those who know us best." - The Observer
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"An epic and unique release this summer that I plead you all to pick
up! This novel has a distinct British feel with moments mixed with
laughter, tainted with tears and bound with love. Holly Bourne has
created a beautiful tale." - Paper Trail YA "This is not a novel about
a condition: Evie’s condition is that of being a contemporary young
woman, and through her guerrilla feminist group with new soulmates
Lottie and Amber (who will each get a novel to themselves shortly) she
learns new pathways through life that all her peers can follow.” - The
Observer “This is quite easily Bourne's best novel yet. Might have
been a tricky subject matter, but it was funny and heartbreaking and
thought-provoking.” - An Awful Lot of Reading “I love the Spinsters
Club, and I so want my own! What I love is how Bourne breaks down
these ideas so they are so accessible! There are a few feminist YA
stories out at the moment, but this is the first I've read that
actually talks about feminism and discusses how to be a feminist, and
I think it really could be a game changer! And I am so happy! I am so,
so happy and excited!” - Once Upon a Bookcase “This book was kind of
astounding to me I got through Am I Normal Yet? in one sitting" - A
Novel Youth "It’s not a book that I can find fault with because it was
just written so perfectly and so carefully and sensitively. I just
enjoyed it so much.” - Lucy the Reader Holly Bourne is becoming
something of a writing sensation in the world of Young Adult fiction
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Using humour, high emotion, compassion, sensitivity and some hardhitting drama, Bourne creates a beautiful, resonant story that tackles
serious issues with the lightest and sometimes darkest of touches,
giving real and moving insights into what it means to be young,
confused and isolated. - Lancashire Evening Post "My favourite YA book
of 2015" - Words from a Reader

Intersex in the Age of Ethics
Conjoined twins have long been a subject of fantasy, fascination, and
freak shows. In this first collection of its kind, Millie-Christine
McKoy, African American twins born in 1851, and Daisy and Violet
Hilton, English twins born in 1908, speak for themselves through
memoirs that help us understand what it is like to live physically
joined to someone else. Conjoined Twins in Black and White provides
contemporary readers with the twins’ autobiographies, the first two
“show histories” to be republished since their original appearance, a
previously unpublished novella, and a nineteenth-century medical
examination, each of which attempts to define these women and reveal
the issues of race, gender, and the body prompted by the twins
themselves. The McKoys, born slaves, were kidnapped and taken to
Britain, where they worked as entertainers until they were reunited
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with their mother in an emotional chance encounter. The Hiltons, cast
away by their horrified mother at birth, worked the carnival circuit
as vaudeville performers until the WWII economy forced them to the
burlesque stage. The hardships, along with the triumphs, experienced
by these very different sister sets lend insight into our fascination
with conjoined twins.

Geek Love
Chronicles Chang and Eng Bunkers' history, their sometimes raucous
journey through antebellum America, their domestic lives in North
Carolina and what their fame revealed about the changing racial and
cultural landscape of the United States.

False Hearts
This stunning novel combines fiction with astonishing fact to tell the
story of history’s most famous conjoined twins. Born in Siam in
1811—on a squalid houseboat on the Mekong River—Chang and Eng Bunker
were international celebrities before the age of twenty. Touring the
world’s stages as a circus act, they settled in the American South
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just prior to the Civil War. They eventually married two sisters from
North Carolina, fathering twenty-one children between them, and lived
for more than six decades never more than seven inches apart, attached
at the chest by a small band of skin and cartilage. Woven from the
fabric of fact, myth, and imagination, Strauss’s narrative gives
poignant, articulate voice to these legendary brothers, and humanizes
the freakish legend that grew up around them. Sweeping from the Far
East and the court of the King of Siam to the shared intimacy of their
lives in America, Chang and Eng rescues one of the nineteenth
century’s most fabled human oddities from the sideshow of history,
drawing from their extraordinary lives a novel of exceptional power
and beauty.

Unbecoming
Marion and Shiva Stone are twin brothers born of a secret union
between a beautiful Indian nun and a brash British surgeon. Orphaned
by their mother’s death and their father’s disappearance and bound
together by a preternatural connection and a shared fascination with
medicine, the twins come of age as Ethiopia hovers on the brink of
revolution. Moving from Addis Ababa to New York City and back again,
Cutting for Stone is an unforgettable story of love and betrayal,
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medicine and ordinary miracles—and two brothers whose fates are
forever intertwined.

Lives of the Twins
Considering Chang and Eng's body in America from the nineteenth
century to the present

The Lives of Chang and Eng
From beloved CBS Sunday Morning correspondent and humorist Mo Rocca,
an entertaining and rigorously researched book that celebrates the
dead people who have long fascinated him. Mo Rocca has always loved
obituaries—reading about the remarkable lives of global leaders,
Hollywood heavyweights, and innovators who changed the world. But not
every notable life has gotten the send-off it deserves. His quest to
right that wrong inspired Mobituaries, his #1 hit podcast. Now with
Mobituaries, the book, he has gone much further, with all new essays
on artists, entertainers, sports stars, political pioneers, founding
fathers, and more. Even if you know the names, you’ve never understood
why they matteruntil now. Take Herbert Hoover: before he was
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president, he was the “Great Humanitarian,” the man who saved tens of
millions from starvation. But after less than a year in the White
House, the stock market crashed, and all the good he had done seemed
to be forgotten. Then there’s Marlene Dietrich, well remembered as a
screen goddess, less remembered as a great patriot. Alongside American
servicemen on the front lines during World War II, she risked her life
to help defeat the Nazis of her native Germany. And what about Billy
Carter and history’s unruly presidential brothers? Were they ne’er-dowell liabilities…or secret weapons? Plus, Mobits for dead sports
teams, dead countries, the dearly departed station wagon, and dragons.
Yes, dragons. Rocca is an expert researcher and storyteller. He draws
on these skills here. With his dogged reporting and trademark wit,
Rocca brings these men and women back to life like no one else can.
Mobituaries is an insightful and unconventional account of the people
who made life worth living for the rest of us, one that asks us to
think about who gets remembered, and why.

Entwined Lives
Home to over 20,000 mind-boggling anatomic specimens, plaster casts,
wax models, and paintings, the Mutter Museum, founded in 1858, is part
of the College of Physicians of Philadelphia. This book features over
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100 photographs by a select group of renowned photographers whose work
appears in the award-winning Mutter Museum calendars. Highlights
include a bust of an early-19th-century Parisian widow with a six-inch
horn protruding from the forehead; the connected livers of Chang and
Eng, the world-famous Siamese twins; the skeleton of a 7'6” giant from
Kentucky; and a collection of 139 skulls showing anatomic variation
among ethnic groups in central and eastern Europe. Historical
photographs from the museum's archives, brief background texts about
the collection, stunning photographs by acclaimed photographers
including William Wegman and Joel-Peter Witkinand, and an introductory
essay on the museum are also included.
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